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I To: - Members, Board of Education 

KENAI PENINSULA BOROUGH SCHOOL DISTRICT 
Planning & Operations 
Dave Spence, Director 

1 From: L x n c e ,  Executive Secretary 

139 E .  Park Avenue Soldotna, Alaska 99669 
Phone (907) 7 14-8875 Fax (907) 262-7 1 65 

I V Kenai Peninsula School Activities Association A 
Through: Dave Jones, Assistant Superintendent 

Subject: Nanwalek's basketball program 

At the November 12, 2009 Kenai Peninsula School Activit ies Association 
(KPSAA) meeting, i t  was requested t o  add IVanwalekls basketball program 
(cooperative w i th  Port Graham and co-ed if  necessary) as a distr ict  sanctioned 
activity. This is also to  include a coaching stipend. 

The Kenai Peninsula School Activities Association respectfully recommends 
1 approval of  th is request. 

1 Thank you. 

ANCHOR POINT COOPER LANDING HOMER HOPE KACHEMAK SELO KENAl MOOSE PASS NANWALEK NlKlSKl NIKOLAEVSK 
NlNlLCHlK PORT GRAHAM RAZDOLNA SELDOVIA SEWARD SOLDOTNA STERLING TUSTUMENA TYONEK VOZNESENKA 



PO Box 8007 Phone 907-281-2210 
Nan* AlaJlca 99605 FBX 907-281-221 1 

N d e k E L e m e n w I w  School 

November 3,2009 

Dear Dave Spence: 

The purpose 'of this letter is to request the admittance of Nanwalek into the ranks of 
interscholastic sports within the KPBSD and Alaska High School Activities Association. Nanwalek 
School, two years ago, started a club basketball team and played several teams. Last year, 2008- 
2009, we played 9 games still under the club status. In 2009-2010 we hope to play 18 games with a 
combination school agreement with Soldovia and Port Graham. We respectfully request a full status 
in boy's basketball. We will be playing a combined co-ed team but playing in the boy's league. All 
our athletes will meet the necessary standards for eligibility. 

As you realize, interscholastic activities play a huge role in the development of student 
leadership and academic achievement. We feel this step for Nanwalek would help all of our students 
and communtty. We appreciate any assistance you can be in this process of recognition for 
participation. 

Scott Hand ley 
Principal 
Nanwalek School 


